
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release:  March 29, 2024 
Contact: Lesley Miller, Media Relations & Communications Manager, 480.225.5335 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT SOUGHT ON GLENDALE JUDGE REAPPOINTMENT 

 

 
GLENDALE, Ariz. – The Glendale City Council is seeking public input on the reappointment application of 
Presiding City Judge Nicholas C. DiPiazza. 

 
Signed, written comments can be submitted by all interested parties. Written comments must be 
received no later than April 18, 2024. Comments should be sent to: 

 
Barb Williams 
City of Glendale Human Resources Department  
5970 W Brown Street. 
Glendale, AZ 85302 

 
The City Council will consider public comments and other relevant factors in determining Judge 
DiPiazza’s reappointment. DiPiazza has served as Presiding City Judge of the Glendale City Court since 
November 1, 2020. His application for reappointment is for another two-year term. 

 
For more information on the judicial reappointment process, call Barb Williams at 623-930-2869. 
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